
 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved Brethren, 

 We praise God for His presence and His word to us during the convention of last 

weekend. Many prophecies were spoken and many individuals received personal ministry 

of healing and deliverance. Glory be to the Lord Most High! We received ministry from 

Pastor Joseph Mbafor, the Senior Pastor of the church in Yaoundé, Cameroon, about 

being a New Covenant Minister for North America Conquest for Christ. The 

message focused on five separate characteristics: 

1) Obedience in all things, 
2) Humility, 
3) A commitment to holiness, and  
4) Being fathers rather than instructors. 
5) Intimacy with God 

If you would like to listen to any of these messages, please feel free to visit the church 

website. We bless the Lord for enabling us to broadcast this convention audio through our 

website. Thanks to the brethren who listened online from Maryland, Louisiana, North 

Carolina, Minnesota, Canada, Brazil, Romania, Brazil, Cyprus, Germania, and India; to 

God be the praise! We pray that our lives will continue be deeply impacted by the 

weekend’s convention and that we will not remain the same.  

 The church has a new version of the website. It can be viewed at the same address 

or at www.cmfimd.com . The website has most of the features the old one did but with a 

newer and sharper appearance. We encourage you to access it and view it.  

We would also like to take the opportunity to make a few reminders of upcoming 

events. First, there will be a joint service (Riverdale-Silver Spring-Westminster) on Sunday, 

July 26th at 10:00 a.m. in Westminster. Second, there will be a joint prayer meeting on 

Friday, July 24th at 7:00 p.m. in Westminster as well. 

 Plans are underway for an Anniversary Service for the church in New Carrollton. 

This summer marks the second anniversary of the church’s existence. Also, there will be a 

church picnic at Westminster City Park on Saturday, August 1st. There will be plenty of 

food and things to do for the afternoon, and it will be an excellent opportunity to 

fellowship one with another and share the gospel with friends. Please plan to bring a 

family member or friend when you come.   

 May God bless your week abundantly! 
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 July 22, Leaders’ Meeting  

7:00 pm 

 

 July 24, Joint prayer 

meeting  7:00 pm 

 

July 26, Joint worship 

meeting   10:00 am 

 

 August 1, Church Picnic at 

Westminster City Park  

(Time TBA)  
 

 
Westminster Assembly: 

 July 17, Prayer Meeting  

7:00 pm 

 

 July 19, Worship Meeting  

10:00 am 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 July 13, Bible Study  

7:00 pm 

 

 July 17, Prayer Meeting  

7:00 pm 

 

 July 18, Evangelism  

10:00 am 

 

 July 19, Worship Meeting  

10:00 am 
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